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PRODUCT CHANGE NOTICE 
 
Dear Valued Lantronix Customer, 
 
The purpose of this communication is to inform you of an upcoming change to the following products.  This change is part of 
our effort and commitment to continuous improvement of our products and processes.  
 
Change Type 
Software   

Products Affected 

Part Number Description Old  
Revision 

New 
Revision 

PXN210002-01E 
Premierwave XN Wireless Intelligent Gateway, 802.11a/b/g/n, Universal Power 
Supply with Regional Adapters, RoHS – EU version  

B14 C14 

PXN210002-01J 
Premierwave XN Wireless Intelligent Gateway, 802.11a/b/g/n, Universal Power 
Supply with Regional Adapters, RoHS – Japan version  

B13 C13 

PXN210002-01U 
Premierwave XN Wireless Intelligent Gateway, 802.11a/b/g/n, Universal Power 
Supply with Regional Adapters, RoHS – US version  

B13 C13 

Description and Extent of Change  
Lantronix is pleased to announce the release of PremierWave XN Application Firmware version 8.0.0.0R19. This new 
firmware offers several new features and improvements including:  

• Unique Device Identification (UDID) support 
• IPv6 support for FTP and SSH 
• WebAPI support 
• Configuration for additional TCP keep alive parameters 

Refer to the release notes for a complete list of additional features. 
 
For customers that would like to take advantage of the new capabilities immediately, the new firmware, associated release 
notes and upgrade instructions is available for download from our website, http://www.lantronix.com/support/downloads. 

Other Changes Included with the New Revision 
In addition to the firmware change described above, the affected products underwent a power supply change. The power 
supply that ships with the product was changed from one with a Power Efficiency Level V rating to an equivalent power 
supply with a Power Efficiency Level VI rating.  

Effect of Change on Fit, Form, or Function 
Functional changes as noted above. 

Effective Date of Change  
The affected products with the above changes will begin shipping from the factory by January 31, 2017.     

If you have any questions, please contact your sales representative or Lantronix Technical Support at (800) 422-7044 or 
(949) 453-7198. 

http://www.lantronix.com/support/downloads

